KRE PTO NEWSLETTER



Letter from Lydia

I want to say thank you to all parents, staff and students for all the support you have given me the last 6 years I have been on the PTO Executive Board, especially the last 4 years as president. You guys have gone on so many adventures with me as I truly made things up as I went along. Every time I had some crazy idea or decided to do another random event I received nothing but kind words and encouragement.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for allowing me to be part of your kiddos' elementary experience. It feels bizarre that my youngest will be in 6th grade next year so we are aging out of RRE and the PTO, but I am super excited for your upcoming Board!! I ask that you give them all the amazing care that you have shown me and join them in the PTO! They are still looking for a Vice President and Treasurer and they will train you.

Again thank you for an amazing 6 years! I look forward to my last year just being a PTO member. See you in August!

Lydia Goodland, outgoing PTO President

PTO Mailing List

Please join our PTO email list for the 2021-22 school year! We use this email list for volunteer requests and to share event details/sign-ups. This will not obligate you to participate in any way. Click <u>here</u> to join!

School Supplies Ordering

EPI School Supply kits are available now for purchase! These kits include everything needed except headphones (for all grades except Kindie). Pricing on the kits is lower than store prices, AND you don't have to go to multiple stores to find what you need! Kits are delivered to each child's classroom before school starts. Orders must be in by MAY 28! Click here to order with school ID ROC111.

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 28

EPI School Supplies Ordering
Deadline

Aug. 6

Teacher Meet and Greet TBD

Aug. 12

Kindie Boo-Hoo Breakfast 8:35 am

Aug. 19

Back to School Bash TBD

Aug. 24

PTO Meeting 6 pm

Sep. 17

Rock Ridge Run



Did you know?

Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook and Instagram! Like our page on Facebook and click the Follow button OR follow us on Instagram @rockridgepto. This way we will join your newsfeed, you will get great reminders, funny memes and school related information. We love to post reminders of things we as parents may have forgotten like days off, due dates and school events.

Cash Corner

We approved \$65.00 in grants at our last meeting!
• School Counselor - Stomp it Out Game \$65.00

Kindie Boo-Hoo Breakfast

Incoming Kindie Parents! Please join us for the Kindie Boo-Hoo Breakfast on Thursday, April 12 at 8:35 am. Whether you are crying tears of joy or sadness as you drop off your little one, we are here for you! Grab breakfast, meet some new faces, and get some general info about the school. RSVP here!



We are looking for companies who would like to sponsor our upcoming September fundraiser, the Rock Ridge Run. This our largest fundraiser of the year with the profits going toward technology for our school, as well as the operating budget for the PTO. The Rock Ridge PTO sponsors several Rock Ridge community events throughout the year as well as funds the Classroom Teacher fund, grant requests from the entire school, and community projects in the school. If your company would be interested in sponsoring our Run, please let us know by emailing rockridgepto@gmail.com!

Fundraisers

We have several ways you can support the school and the PTO, without spending anything extra! Check out these fundraisers, and ask a board member if you have any questions.

King Soopers Community Rewards

The King Soopers program is so easy! All you have to do is register your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. Every time you shop, you support the PTO.

Box Tops

The Box Tops program has gone digital! Download the app and be sure to scan your grocery receipts! Each box top earns 10 cents!

American Furniture Warehouse

If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout, and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!

Westerra Credit Union

By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge PTO, we earn \$52.80-- per account!

Board Members

President: Allison Uselton useltona325@gmail.com

> Vice President: OPEN

Secretary:
Ashley Murrell
ditzypyxie@gmail.com

Treasurer: OPEN

Fundraising Coordinator: Taylor Connell taylorconnell0209@gmail.com

Communications Liaisons:
Payton Poalillo
ppoalillo@dcsdk12.org
Kylie Guthrie
kylie.guthrie@dcsdk12.org



Check out our <u>website</u> for more information on all things PTO! Feel free to contact us if you're looking for a way to help!